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Dangerous Structure - 31st March Installation – Marsaxlokk Port 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 
public that with immediate effect, vessels are restricted from navigating beneath the 31st 
March Installation in Marsaxlokk Port due to its current dangerous status. 
 
Diving and surface swimming in the area are prohibited. 
 
Mariners are to note the above information and shall observe the 50m safety zone. They 
are required to navigate with caution and at slow speed when navigating close to the 
area. 
 
They are to comply with instructions given on VHF Channel 14 and/or 16 by Marsaxlokk 
VTS. 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 36 
 
 




